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Dear Parents and Carers 

I hope you are well. 

This morning, I spoke to our Chair of the Governing Body as we currently do not have any site 
staff (caretakers) in school and this situation is set to continue.  Consequently, we have taken 
the difficult decision to move to remote learning for our pupils for the rest of this week, as 
we do not have sufficient staff in school to keep our school community safe.   

As always, we will be putting procedures in place to support our most vulnerable learners at 
this difficult time.  It is certainly not how I would have wished to end the term, now that we 
are so close. 

All at Blackwood Comprehensive School would like to wish you a Merry Christmas and Happy 
New Year.  We hope you have a safe and restful Christmas break. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Take care. 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

 

Jane Wilkie 
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